







PROTOCOL VISIT FROM IRAQ TO IGU: STEPS WERE TAKEN FOR ACADEMIC COLLABORATIONS

Continuing to progress with the vision of "World University", Istanbul Gelisim University held a meeting with the delegation from Iraq in order to contribute to the development of Türkiye-Iraq relations and to realize academic collaborations.

Vice Rector Prof. Dr. Arda Öztürkcan and Head of Corporate Communications and Promotion Department Asst. Prof. Dr. Bülent Değirmenci attended the meeting held in the office of IGU Chairman of the Board of Trustees Abdülkadir Gayretli. A meeting was held with the advisor to the Iraqi Prime Ministry for Education and Training Affairs Dr. Adnan Al-Sarraj, Head of Iraq Communications Team and Advisor to the Prime Ministry for Media Affairs Mr. Ammar Moneim, Members of the Prime Ministry Education Department Dr. Usame Muhammad Kadir, Mr. Hamza Muhammad Saeed, Abdel Hadi Mahoudar and Maitham Al-Lami and President of IALD. After the meeting, a plaque was presented to the delegation from Iraq by IGU Rector Prof. Dr. Bahri Şahin.

TRAINING WILL BE ORGANIZED THROUGHOUT THE SUMMER MONTHS FOR STUDENTS COMING FROM IRAQ

During the meeting, where important steps were taken for the development of relations between Türkiye and Iraq, issues such as publishing academic publications and exchanging students and academics between the two countries were discussed. Istanbul Gelisim University (IGU), which recently received recognition from Baghdad, has approximately 800 students from Iraq. The delegation from Iraq also talked to Iraqi students studying at IGU and listened to their problems. Acting with the vision of "Research University", IGU's achievements, especially in the fields of engineering and economics, attracted great attention. The delegation from Iraq stated that they wanted to get information about the research centers within IGU and various scientific fields. IGU promised students coming from Iraq that it would organize training every week in the academic fields they need during the summer months. After discussing the planned collaborations, a souvenir photo was taken.

"MASTICATORY SYMPOSIUM" WAS ORGANIZED BY THE FACULTY OF DENTISTRY

"Masticatory Symposium" was organized by Istanbul Gelisim University Faculty of Dentistry. Experts in their fields made comprehensive and informative presentations on various topics about chewing.









Istanbul Gelisim University (IGU) Faculty of Dentistry organized its 3rd symposium. The symposium started with a moment of silence and the National Anthem. Opening speech was made by Prof. Dr. Mahir Günday, Dean of the Faculty of Dentistry. Then, Prof. Dr. Selçuk Sürücü introduced the guests and stated that chewing is one of the most significant issues in dentistry and made a presentation about the "Stages of Chewing".

The symposium consisted of 4 sessions. The following names made presentations on the mentioned topics. Prof. Dr. Selçuk Sürücü: "Anatomy of masticatory muscles", Assoc. Prof. Dr. Eser Elemek: "The role of occlusion in periodontal tissues", Prof. Dr. Ahmet Mihmanlı: "Jaw joint and chewing", Prof. Dr. Kemal S. Türker: "Neurophysiology of chewing", Asst. Prof. Dr. Serdar Gözler: "Masticatory function and occlusion", Prof. Dr. Kemal S. Türker: "Tooth loss and social regression" and Assoc. Prof. Dr. Sinem Yeniyol: "Chewing with dental implants." The symposium, which was held with the participation of academicians who are experts in their fields, attracted great attention from the students.